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LUKOIL SERBIA SUPPORTED THE BELGRADE JAZZ FESTIVAL

With the support of LUKOIL SERBIA, the 38th Belgrade Jazz Festival took place
from October 26 to 30. This support was established based on the Cooperation
Agreement with the City of Belgrade, under which, since 2017, the company has
been supporting city projects in the fields of culture, ecology, social protection, and
sports.

In the halls of Dom omladine Beograd and MTS Hall, as part of the 38th edition of
the Belgrade Jazz Festival called "Jazzbeats", 16 concerts will be held within six
program units, with over 100 musicians coming from five continents, with a
representative presentation of the most talented authors from the Serbian jazz scene.


